



ITALIAN NIGHT IS BACK!



SATURDAY APRIL 22, 2023 5:00 P.M.

CATERED EVENT!

MENU: CAESAR SALAD, LASAGNA, DESSERT & NON-ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES PROVIDED (BYOB FOR SPIRITS)

TICKETS: \$13.00 PER PERSON

PLEASE SIGN UP AND PAY AT CLUBHOUSE ON SAT. APRIL 8TH, 10:00 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. IF UNABLE TO COME ON SAT., PLEASE CALL KEN OGREAN ON SUNDAY APRIL 9TH 12:00P.M.-2:00 P.M. (727) 386-4381. WE NEED A FIRM COUNT FOR THE CATERERS.

ENTERTAINMENT WILL BE PROVIDED BY THE NEW YORK METROPOLITAN OPERA (OF COURSE THAT'S JUST A RUMOR) ©







THE BIRTHDAY PARTY FOR OUR VOG OWNERS WHOSE BIRTHDAYS ARE IN APRIL, MAY, OR JUNE WILL BE ON SUNDAY MAY 21, 2023 AT 4:00 P.M. THIS IS A FREE EVENT.

A SCRUMPTIOUS BIRTHDAY CAKE AND COFFEE WILL BE SERVED.

YOU MAY BRING YOUR SPOUSE, SIGNIFICANT OTHER OR A FRIEND. PLEASE CALL JOY GRUBB AT (727) 460-2745 IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND. WE LOOK FORWARD TO CELEBRATING YOUR BIRTHDAY! (THE NEXT BIRTHDAY PARTY WILL BE IN AUGUST).



CONDO I	NO BOARD MEETING IN APRIL. NEXT MEETINGMAY 9, 2023			
CONDO II	BOARD MEETING	10:30 A.M.	APRIL 18, 2023	
CONDO III	BOARD MEETING	4:00 P.M.	APRIL 19, 2023	
PATIO HOMES	BOARD MEETING	1:00 P.M.	APRIL 18, 2023	
RECREATION ASSN.	. BOARD MEETING	2:00 P.M.	APRIL 24, 2023	
SOCIAL COMMITTE	E MEETING	10:00 A.M.	APRIL 1, 2023	

VOG RECREATIONAL ASSOCIATION NOTES

Don't forget our regularly scheduled activities: SHUFFLEBOARD GAMES—Fridays at 10:30 a.m. Please be at the courts by 10:20 a.m. so that games can begin promptly at 10:30. For questions, please call Paul Nystrom (727) 784-4733; CORN HOLE GAMES—Tuesdays 10:00 a.m. Leader: Christy Manganiello (352) 201-1864; GOLF TEAM—Call John Stover— (517) 227-2615; INDOOR OR POOL EXERCISE CLASSES—Mon., Wed., & Fri., 9:00-10:00 a.m. And check the monthly calendar for CARD GAMES, DOMINOS, MAHJONG and LINE
DANCING CLASSES that are offered every week. Newcomers are always welcome!



BINGO! is played on Monday evenings at 6:30 p.m. at the Clubhouse. All VOG owners are welcome. Bring a friend, \$3.00 cash (no \$20's please), and come have some FUN!



Submitted by Barb Forsyth

The last Line Dancing Class for this season will be held on Monday April 3rd, 2023 1:00 P.M.-2:00 P.M. We've had a great time and will resume in the fall.



Submitted by Barb Bozinski

Pool Exercise Classes for adults will begin on Monday April 24th. Classes are held every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 9:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m. and are for VOG residents and their house guests.

VOG RECREATION ASSOCIATION UPDATE:

SUBMITTED BY JOHN STOVER, PRESIDENT

The Board of Directors for the Recreation Association as well as the offices they hold will remain the same for 2023.

A REMINDER ABOUT YOUR VOG CLUBHOUSE AMENITIES!

Did you know that a significant portion of your VOG monthly maintenance fees go toward the maintenance and upkeep of our Clubhouse and pool? Why not take advantage of them?

- We have a wonderful Clubhouse kitchen and banquet room which can be rented for private parties and events. The cost is only \$100 if outside guests will be attending and also a refundable \$100 damage deposit. (Unfortunately, due to liability reasons, use of the pool is not permitted). If you are interested in renting the Clubhouse, please contact Gwen Stuler at (727) 439-8493.
- We also have a small but very adequate gym complete with treadmill, elliptical, stationary bikes, and hand weights. But if you prefer something that requires a bit less energy, a pool table and cue sticks are also available in that same room.
- And don't forget our card room, which is furnished with several game tables for Cards, Dominos, Mahjong, Scrabble, Monopoly, Yahtzee, or whatever you wish to play. And speaking of playing...we even have a piano!
- Just beyond the card room you will find our library and media room which is kept up to date and fully stocked with books from every genre as well as jig saw puzzles and DVD's, all of which are available for you to check out via the honor system. You can thank our volunteer library manager, Barb Bozinski, for our wonderfully organized library. And don't forget to DONATE your books too. If they are fairly recent editions, just leave them on the cart inside the library door.

IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM THE EDITOR OF VILLAGE NEWS

Submitted by Chris Carlee, Editor

I am seeking to "hire" an Assistant to the Editor to help me with the monthly newsletter. This is a volunteer position (as is mine), and although no compensation can be provided, you will find it to be an extremely fun and rewarding endeavor. Initially, my goal would be to have you assist me by picking up the hard copy newsletters from Area Printing in Dunedin and delivering them to the designated delivery folks in Condo I, Condo II, Condo III and Patio Homes (about 6 or 7 different stops. Training will be provided). My ultimate goal would be for this Assistant to the Editor to eventually take over as Editor of our newsletter. The newsletter is produced monthly 8 months out of the year October through May. So, June, July and August would be your vacation. Please text me at (813) 334-6725 or email me at chriscarlee@gmail.com if you are interested in helping.